STATE OF COLORADO

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY
Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203
Phone: (303) 866-3567

FAX: (303) 832-8106

December 16, 2013

Robert Calder
Lockland, LLC
902 East 6th Street
Leadville, CO
80461

RE: Hopemore Shaft, File No. M-2013-026, Extension Request Approved

Dear Mr. Calder:
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On December 16, 2013 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your
request to extend the decision due date for your pending application until May 15, 2013 in order
to allow time for completion of the Bureau of Land Management NEPA process. The Division

has approved your request to extend the decision due date.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the

Division’s Grand Junction Field Office.
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nmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3", Suite 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Phone: (970) 243-6299

Fax: (970) 241-1516
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